
Dear Artesia Chamber Members, 
 
February has been full of meaningful connections, community support, and exciting developments. 
Here’s a recap of all that’s been happening: 

1. Donation Drive for Fire Victims A heartfelt thank you to everyone who generously donated to 
our Fire Victims Donation Drive. Thanks to your kindness, we were able to fill a truckload of 
supplies for those affected by the recent fires. Your support continues to make a meaningful 
impact in our community. 

2. Breakfast Mixer at Denny’s We kicked off the month with a Breakfast Mixer at Denny’s, 
bringing together local business owners and community members for a casual and engaging 
morning of networking. It was a great opportunity to connect, share ideas, and build new 
relationships. 

3. Dog Day Afternoon at Artesia Park The City’s Dog Day Afternoon at Artesia Park was a fun 

and family-friendly event that welcomed pet owners and their furry companions. We enjoyed a 
day of socializing, games, and pet-friendly activities. Thanks to all who attended, making it a 
memorable experience for all! 

4. Honoring Leadership and Service! The Artesia Chamber of Commerce was proud to present 

Derek Tran with a certificate of recognition at his inauguration ceremony at Fullerton College. 
His dedication to public service and commitment to empowering our community are truly 
inspiring. Congratulations, Congressman Derek Tran? We’re excited to witness the positive 
impact you’ll continue to make. 

5. Preparations for Restaurant Week (March 24-30) The City of Artesia’s Restaurant Week is 
just around the corner! Set for March 24th to 30th, this weeklong celebration will highlight the 
amazing dining experiences in Artesia. It’s a fantastic opportunity to explore the diverse 
culinary offerings and support our local restaurants. 

We’ve also hired an intern now visiting local businesses to promote the Chamber and get the word out 
about this exciting event. We can’t wait to see all the great participation from our local restaurants! 

1. Welcome New Board Members: Angie and Bina Patel We are thrilled to welcome Angie 

Mendez and Bina Patel to the Chamber Board! Their expertise and passion for community 
service will be a great asset as we continue to grow and support our members. 

2. Jade Room Artesia Grand Opening A big congratulations to Jade Room Artesia on their 

grand opening! We were honored to be part of the celebration, joining with ribbon and scissors 
in hand, and presenting them with a certificate of recognition. It’s always exciting to welcome 
new businesses to the area! 

3. Welcome New Member: Chic Culture Salon We are delighted to welcome Chic Culture 

Salon as a new member of the Artesia Chamber of Commerce! We look forward to supporting 
their business and seeing them thrive in our community. 

 
Looking Ahead 
With so much happening, we’re gearing up for even more exciting events and opportunities in the 
coming months. Stay tuned for more updates and be sure to participate in our upcoming activities to 
make the most of your Chamber membership. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in the Artesia Chamber of Commerce. We look 
forward to seeing you at our upcoming events! 
 
Warm regards, 

Artesia Chamber of Commerce 
 


